Howard Park Children’s Centre
30 Marmaduke Street
Toronto, Ontario
M6R 1T2
416 421-8677

Monday September 24, 2007
Re: Halpert Catering

Howard Park Children’s Centre has been a client of Halpert Catering for the past
15 years or so.

I find Marvin and his staff wonderful to work with, they are extremely
accommodating in their menu planning to all the needs of the children, whether it
be for an allergy, cultural or religious reasons. Throughout the year Marvin and his
staff provide an interesting and varied menu by providing a fall/winter and
spring/summer menus, as well picnic lunches are available when required. All food
prepared by Halpert Catering is both yummy and trans fat free.

You can’t find a better lunch caterer than Halpert Catering. Should you require any
further information, please contact me at 416 532-3945.

Sincerely,
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Heather Humphries
Supervisor
Howard Park Children’s Centre



